Pacifica National Board Meeting
July 31, 2014
Report-Out of Executive Session

The Pacifica National Board met in closed session to discuss matters properly held
confidential because they concern the purchase of services the premature exposure
of which would compromise the business interests of the organization.

It also added two new signatories to the Pacifica National Office checking account.
Respectfully submitted,

Cerene Roberts
Board Secretary



